
Do you need 
financial help 
because of 
COVID-19?
You may be able to get the COVID-19 Disaster 
Payment if you can’t work due to a restricted 
movement order or lockdown.

You may be able to get the Pandemic Leave 
Disaster Payment if you can’t work and either:
•	 a state or territory health official has told you 

to isolate or quarantine because you’re a close 
contact of a confirmed case or have COVID-19

•	 you’re caring for someone with COVID-19.

You may also be eligible for longer term 
financial help. Use our Payment and 
Service Finder to see what you can get: 
servicesaustralia.gov.au/paymentfinder
Go to servicesaustralia.gov.au/covid19 
or scan this QR code to check if you can 
get a payment.
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